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30 June 2025
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Statement on inspection of the Danske Bank Group’s and Danske BankA/S’s
own funds and MREL statements

In the spring of 2025, the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority (the Danish FSA) conducted an
inspection of the Danske Bank Group’s and Danske Bank A/S’s own funds and MREL statements.

The purpose of the inspection was to examine whether own funds and MREL statements are consistent
with applicable rules. The inspection did not include an examination of the Group’s calculation of
MREL funds adjusted for intra-group MREL funds.

The inspection included an examination of the bank’s calculation of own funds and a representative
sample check of the contractual basis of the bank’s capital and MREL instruments.

The inspection gave rise to minor technical comments only.



